Friday 15th July 2022                                
Homework
[bookmark: _GoBack]I can’t believe we are heading into our final week!! A huge well done to all of the Doves, it has been a wonderful year and I am going to miss you all very much! I hope you all have a fantastic Summer holiday and I will look forward to seeing you all again soon.
Spelling and Handwriting: Practise your common exception words in neat, cursive handwriting.
Maths: Please complete the tasks set of Education City.
Writing/ Topic: Write a letter to your new teacher. What are you looking forward to? What would you like your teacher to know? What are you good at? 
Reading: Reading books and journals have now been collected. Please continue reading at home. You can use Oxford Owl to find additional texts.


Reminders:
Monday 18th July – Walk to the church
Week 18th July  - Parents are invited to attend any club that your child currently attends
Friday 22nd July – Finish for Summer! 

The new playground is for EYFS and KS1 children only. This should not be used before or after school.








